Economic Matters Committee

Subcommittees

Alcoholic Beverages Property and Casualty Insurance Unemployment Insurance Workers' Compensation



The Maryland House of Delegates 6 Bladen Street, Room 308 Annapolis, Maryland 21401 410-841-3543 · 301-858-3543 800-492-7122 Ext. 3543 Fax 410-841-3098 · 301-858-3098 Steven.Arentz@house.state.md.us

The Maryland House of Delegates Annapolis, Maryland 21401

Joint Audit Committee

Chair

Eastern Shore House Delegation

February 12, 2020

The Honorable Derek Davis Chairman, Economic Matters Committee 6 Bladen Street, Room 230 Annapolis, MD 21401

Re: HB 39-Queen Anne's County-Alcoholic Beverages-Repeal of Place of Worship Prohibition

Dear Chairman Davis and Members of the Economic Matters Committee:

This is a letter of support from the Queen Anne's County Delegation for HB 39-Queen Anne's County-Alcoholic Beverages-Repeal of Place of Worship Prohibition.

The Delegation has met and supports HB 39.

Thank you for your consideration for a favorable report.

Sincerely,

Steven J. Arentz, Chairman, Queen Anne's County Delegation

Jay Jacobs District 36

Economic Matters Committee

Subcommittees

Alcoholic Beverages
Property and Casualty Insurance
Unemployment Insurance
Workers' Compensation



The Maryland House of Delegates 6 Bladen Street, Room 308 Annapolis, Maryland 21401 410-841-3543 · 301-858-3543 800-492-7122 Ext. 3543 Fax 410-841-3098 · 301-858-3098 Steven.Arentz@house.state.md.us

The Maryland House of Delegates Annapolis, Maryland 21401

Joint Audit Committee

Chair

Eastern Shore House Delegation

February 12, 2020

The Honorable Derek Davis Chairman, Economic Matters Committee 6 Bladen Street, Room 230 Annapolis, MD 21401

Re: HB 463 Queen Anne's County-Alcoholic Beverages-Financial Interest

Dear Chairman Davis and Members of the Economic Matters Committee:

This is a letter of support from the Queen Anne's County Delegation for HB 463-Queen Anne's County-Alcoholic Beverages-Financial Interest.

The Delegation has met and supports HB 463.

Thank you for your consideration for a favorable report.

Sincerely,

Steven J. Arentz, Chairman, Queen Anne's County Delegation

Jay Jacobs District 36

Economic Matters Committee

Subcommittees

Alcoholic Beverages
Property and Casualty Insurance
Unemployment Insurance
Workers' Compensation



The Maryland House of Delegates 6 Bladen Street, Room 308 Annapolis, Maryland 21401 410-841-3543 · 301-858-3543 800-492-7122 Ext. 3543 Fax 410-841-3098 · 301-858-3098 Steven.Arentz@house.state.md.us

The Maryland House of Delegates Annapolis, Maryland 21401

Joint Audit Committee

Chair

Eastern Shore House Delegation

February 12, 2020

The Honorable Derek Davis Chairman, Economic Matters Committee 6 Bladen Street, Room 230 Annapolis, MD 21401

Re: HB 466 Queen Anne's County-Alcoholic Beverages-Inspector

Dear Chairman Davis and Members of the Economic Matters Committee:

This is a letter of support from the Queen Anne's County Delegation for HB 466-Queen Anne's County-Alcoholic Beverages-Inspector.

The Delegation has met and supports HB 466.

Thank you for your consideration for a favorable report.

Sincerely,

Steven J. Arentz, Chairman, Queen Anne's County Delegation

ay Jacobs, District 36

Economic Matters Committee

Subcommittees

Alcoholic Beverages Property and Casualty Insurance Unemployment Insurance Workers' Compensation



The Maryland House of Delegates 6 Bladen Street, Room 308
Annapolis, Maryland 21401
410-841-3543 · 301-858-3543
800-492-7122 Ext. 3543
Fax 410-841-3098 · 301-858-3098
Steven.Arentz@house.state.md.us

The Maryland House of Delegates Annapolis, Maryland 21401

Joint Audit Committee

Chair

Eastern Shore House Delegation

February 12, 2020

The Honorable Derek Davis Chairman, Economic Matters Committee 6 Bladen Street, Room 230 Annapolis, MD 21401

Re: HB 467 Queen Anne's County-Alcoholic Beverages-Petition of Support

Dear Chairman Davis and Members of the Economic Matters Committee:

This is a letter of support from the Queen Anne's County Delegation for HB 467-Queen Anne's County-Alcoholic Beverages-Petition of Support

The Delegation has met and supports HB 467.

Thank you for your consideration for a favorable report.

Sincerely,

Steven J. Arentz, Chairman, Queen Anne's County Delegation

Jay Jacobs, District 36

Economic Matters Committee

Subcommittees

Alcoholic Beverages
Property and Casualty Insurance
Unemployment Insurance
Workers' Compensation

THE PART OF THE PA

The Maryland House of Delegates 6 Bladen Street, Room 308 Annapolis, Maryland 21401 410-841-3543 · 301-858-3543 800-492-7122 Ext. 3543 Fax 410-841-3098 · 301-858-3098 Steven.Arentz@house.state.md.us

The Maryland House of Delegates Annapolis, Maryland 21401

Joint Audit Committee

Chair

Eastern Shore House Delegation

February 12, 2020

The Honorable Derek Davis Chairman, Economic Matters Committee 6 Bladen Street, Room 230 Annapolis, MD 21401

Re: HB 468 Queen Anne's County-Alcoholic Beverages-Underage Employees

Dear Chairman Davis and Members of the Economic Matters Committee:

This is a letter of support from the Queen Anne's County Delegation for HB 468-Queen Anne's County-Alcoholic Beverages-Underage Employees

The Delegation has met and supports HB 468.

Thank you for your consideration for a favorable report.

Sincerely,

Steven J. Arentz, Chairman, Queen Arne's County Delegation

Jay Jagobs District 36

Economic Matters Committee

Subcommittees

Alcoholic Beverages Property and Casualty Insurance Unemployment Insurance Workers' Compensation



The Maryland House of Delegates 6 Bladen Street, Room 308 Annapolis, Maryland 21401 410-841-3543 · 301-858-3543 800-492-7122 Ext. 3543 Fax 410-841-3098 · 301-858-3098 Steven.Arentz@house.state.md.us

The Maryland House of Delegates Annapolis, Maryland 21401

Joint Audit Committee

Chair

Eastern Shore House Delegation

February 12, 2020

The Honorable Derek Davis Chairman, Economic Matters Committee 6 Bladen Street, Room 230 Annapolis, MD 21401

Re: HB 686 Queen Anne's County-Alcoholic Beverages-Board of License Commissioners

Dear Chairman Davis and Members of the Economic Matters Committee:

This is a letter of support from the Queen Anne's County Delegation for HB 686-Queen Anne's County-Alcoholic Beverages-Board of License Commissioners

The Delegation has met and supports HB 686.

Thank you for your consideration for a favorable report.

Sincerely,

Steven J. Arentz, Chairman, Queen Anne's County Delegation

Jay Jacobs, District 36

Economic Matters Committee

Subcommittees

Alcoholic Beverages
Property and Casualty Insurance
Unemployment Insurance
Workers' Compensation



The Maryland House of Delegates 6 Bladen Street, Room 308 Annapolis, Maryland 21401 410-841-3543 · 301-858-3543 800-492-7122 Ext. 3543 Fax 410-841-3098 · 301-858-3098 Steven.Arentz@house.state.md.us

The Maryland House of Delegates Annapolis, Maryland 21401

Joint Audit Committee

Chair

Eastern Shore House Delegation

February 12, 2020

The Honorable Derek Davis Chairman, Economic Matters Committee 6 Bladen Street, Room 230 Annapolis, MD 21401

Re: HB 690 Queen Anne's County-Alcoholic Beverages-Application on Behalf of Partnership

Dear Chairman Davis and Members of the Economic Matters Committee:

This is a letter of support from the Queen Anne's County Delegation for HB 690-Queen Anne's County-Alcoholic Beverages-Application on Behalf of Partnership

The Delegation has met and supports HB 690.

Thank you for your consideration for a favorable report.

Sincerely,

Steven J. Arentz, Chairman, Queen Anne's County Delegation

Jay Jacobs, District 36

Economic Matters Committee

Subcommittees

Alcoholic Beverages Property and Casualty Insurance Unemployment Insurance Workers' Compensation



The Maryland House of Delegates 6 Bladen Street, Room 308 Annapolis, Maryland 21401 410-841-3543 · 301-858-3543 800-492-7122 Ext. 3543 Fax 410-841-3098 · 301-858-3098 Steven.Arentz@house.state.md.us

The Maryland House of Delegates Annapolis, Maryland 21401

Joint Audit Committee

Chair

Eastern Shore House Delegation

February 12, 2020

The Honorable Derek Davis Chairman, Economic Matters Committee 6 Bladen Street, Room 230 Annapolis, MD 21401

Re: HB 1398 Queen Anne's County-Alcoholic Beverages-License Applications

Dear Chairman Davis and Members of the Economic Matters Committee:

This is a letter of support from the Queen Anne's County Delegation for HB 1398-Queen Anne's County-Alcoholic Beverages-License Applications

The Delegation has met and supports HB 1398.

Thank you for your consideration for a favorable report.

Sincerely,

Steven J. Arentz, Chairman, Queen Anne's County Delegation

Jay Jacobs, District 36